
 

SAC 

March 16th, 2021 

6:00 pm Media Center 

Approval of Minutes and Agenda 
Minutes and Agenda Moved to be approved and seconded. 

 
AVID 

Middle School held a  virtual digital career fair. 
Digital Scavenger Hunt 
Starting to plan for next school year 
Middle School has gone on a field trip to Pennekamp 
 

 
Safety and Security and COVID Updates- return to 5 days for 6-8, CDC travel reminder 
 

Monroe County School District is asking people to avoid traveling over the upcoming 
Spring Break, which begins March 22nd. 

 
Over Spring Break, if you or your child comes into contact with someone known to be 
infected with Covid-19, please observe the CDC-recommended quarantine before 
sending him or her back to school. Under no circumstances should you send a child back 
to school who has been exposed to the virus or who is showing any symptoms which 
could be a Covid infection. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation. To read CDC spring break travel guidelines in detail, 
please click this link: ​CDC Travel Reminder Website 

 
The survey was sent home via all social media on what the parent’s choice for their 
student coming back. 
50 parents have not returned or completed the survey. 
We need this information to properly plan for the bus and the classroom. 
Students can remain on A/B schedule 
Once a decision has been made, the family has to stick with that decision 

 
 
Schedule Update 

Change in the middle school lunch logistics. 
The back-to-school team found that the Gold Team would be the biggest challenge. 
Making three individual lunches instead of two. 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/travel-during-covid19.html?fbclid=IwAR3BV8Opr2hk8Ao-tomhx-Z_4buauKqtpwiAyqs52DU8hT1emGYau1EokaU


Testing Calendar 
The dates are put on the KLS calendar for the community.  If any parent wants a copy for the 
entire school, they can email Mr. Pais (darren.pais@keysschools.com) 
 
 

The next meeting is on April 20th. 


